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Minutes of the January 5tht 2020 BOD Meeting
Officers present: John Waller, Alan Raul, Ralph Sutter, Kaye Raul and Earl Kaplan
President Earl Kaplan called the meeting to order at 12:24 PM.
The minutes of the December1st 2019 Board meeting were approved as submitted, as were the Minutes of the off-schedule sequential BOD meeting memorializing the installation of Kaye Raul as the incoming SLO Bytes Treasurer, replacing the outgoing Treasurer, Bob Styerwalt.
Secretary Ralph Sutter informed the other BOD members that he met with a representative of the SESLOC to set up the SLO Bytes bank account with Kaye Raul as the new Treasurer.
Training Officer Alan Raul indicated that he would be the First Session Presenter today.  The Linux sub-group that he leads will meet on Thursday, 01/09/20. It will be an open session.
Ralph confirmed that he would be the Second Session presenter.  Sutter will speak on Amazon Echo and Wi-Fi enabled switches.
Program Chair John Waller didn’t have a Second Session presentation lined up for February 2020.  Alan volunteered to demonstrate NAS (Network Attached Storage). 
The meeting ended at 12:36 PM.
Ralph Sutter



